
Encountering Jesus in the New Testament - Chapter 6 - Medium

1 2 3 4 5

6 7

8 9

10

11

12 13 14

15

16 17 18 19

20 21

22 23

24

25 26

27

28 29

30 31

Across

2. A deacon who 
preached the Good 
News to the 
Samaritans

6. The return of ___ 
brings great joy in 
Heaven

8. Jesus shows us that 
the perfect way to 
pray is to seek to do 
God’s ___

10. A belief of the 

Church that Mary was 
taken body and soul 
into heavenly glory at 
her death

11. The first stage of 
Salvation History is 
the Age of  ___

13. This king killed 
James the brother of 
John

15. Luke’s Beatitudes 
and ___ balance each 
other

16. Luke dedicates his 
Gospel to ___, 
meaning “lover of 
God”

20. Luke’s writings 
revolve around his 
belief in ___ periods 
of Salvation History

22. The Mother of the 
Church

24. He baptized a 
Gentile named 
Cornelius

26. The quotation 
Jesus read in Nazareth 
comes from this 
prophet

28. Early Christians 
celebrated the 
Eucharist in their ___

29. The event in 
Salvation History 
where Jesus’ 
humanity entered into 
the divine glory in 
Heaven forty days 



after his Resurrection

30. The Church has 
traditionally taught 
that Mary was Ever-
___.

31. Paul often found 
himself in conflict 
with the ___ who 
attacked him

Down

1. The procurator who 
agreed to send Paul to 
Rome

2. Profligate, 
exceedingly and 
recklessly wasteful

3. In Luke 15, Jesus 
tells three parables of 
things that are ___

4. The Apostle to the 
Gentile

5. The controversy 
over Gentile converts 
concerned adherence 
to the Jewish ___

7. The first martyr

9. The author of The 
Acts of the Apostles

10. The disciples were 
first called 
“Christians” in this 
city

11. Mary illustrates 
the Lucan theme of 
God’s preferential 
love for the ___

12. They were reviled 
in Jesus’ day and  had 
to live apart from 
others

13. Luke shows a 
concern with ___ 
detail and literary 
purpose

14. On Pentecost, 
Peter calls everyone 
to: “___ and be 
baptized”

16. The gift of ___ is 
the ability to 
communicate in words 
or sounds in a 
language unknown to 
the speaker

17. This story 
summarizes the entire 
Gospel of Luke

18. Luke is the only 
Gospel that records 
the story of ___ and 
the rich man

19. Tradition 
identifies Luke as a 
___ Christian

21. Luke used this 
Gospel as one of his 
main sources

23. Paul spent two 
years in this city 
instructing other 
preachers like Apollos

25. Jesus’ attitude 
toward them was both 
positive and 
revolutionary

27. Jesus probably 
shocked his listeners 
when he told the story 
of a ___ Samaritan


